
 
 
 
 

 
 

Coming up next week…18/11/2024 
 

Thank you for all the photographs that we have received so far of your 

child celebrating an event. This weekend is the last chance to email over 

photos as we will be sharing them with the children from Monday (see class 

emails addresses at end of this letter).   

 
Learning in school: 

Theme for the Term: Fabulous Festivals!   

During this topic we will learning about how people and communities celebrate in 

different ways and why this is important to them. 

 

Theme for the week: This week we will be sharing our photographs of 

celebrations and discussing our experiences with the class. There is a special surprise 

coming on Wednesday… 

 

Phonics 

In phonics this week, we will be learning the sound z and the digraphs qu and ch. Our 

new tricky words will be go, no, to and into. We will also be revisiting some previously 

learnt tricky words: and, has, his and her. 

  

Maths: 

 

This week in maths, we will be learning all about the numbers 4 and 5. We will be 

exploring the composition of these numbers and building our confidence recognising 

the numbers in subitising. We will be using lots of fun practical activities and games.  

 
 

Additional notes and reminders 

 

Please remember to put your child’s library book in their book bag on their class 

library day. Library days are as follows: 

✓ Turtles: Tuesday 

 



✓ Starfish: Thursday 

✓ Jellyfish: Monday   

 

Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

 

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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